
 

 
  March-April 2025 
Dear Pastors, Friends, and Family, 
 
Greetings in the name of our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ! We are excited to share the wonderful events in our lives 
from the months of March and April. God has truly been gracious, and we are so grateful for your unwavering support 
and prayers. 
 
Over the past two months, we have traveled over 9,000 miles and have presented in 17 churches throughout Georgia, 
South Carolina, North Carolina, Texas, Alabama, and Tennessee. Even with all the traveling, God is good! In our last 
prayer letter, we asked you to pray that we would be over 50% by the end of April. On April 30th, we received an email 
from a church letting us know they took us on for monthly support. Because of this church, we went from 49% to 51%! It 
is amazing to see how God may make us wait, but He is never late! 
 
In April, we had the opportunity to be at our home church for Resurrection Sunday. It was a tremendous blessing to be 
with our church family on that special day! We are blessed to be in many wonderful churches, but there is something 
special about being at one's home church. 
 
We have a second tremendous answer to prayer to share! In our previous prayer letters, we asked for prayer for my aunt 
who was diagnosed with colon cancer. We found out a few weeks ago that the cancer is gone! She had the final MRI to 
confirm she was cancer-free on the very day she was supposed to have surgery. Praise God! Please keep her in your 
prayers. Even though she is cured from cancer, there is a greater “sickness” that has affected everyone in this world. 
Please pray that the Lord will convict her of her need for salvation. 
 
Please keep us in your prayers; we have a busy next few months planned and are excited to see what God will do in the 
weeks to come! 
 
Prayer Requests: 

 Lost loved ones 

 Traveling safety 

 More missionaries for Spain 

 An unspoken request  
 
Once again, thank you for your prayers, encouragement, 
and support. We are so blessed to have a loving and  
faithful community standing with us. 
 
Because He Loves the World, 
 

Luke and Charity Ryan   


